
Unions' campaigns and strikes deliver hospital 
funding boost

 Belgium 

Following a campaign of mobilisations and strike action, health unions have secured 
additional funding for the Iris group of hospitals in the Brussels region. This will be 
on top of the federal agreement on health funding earlier this year and will mean 
that an additional EUR 8 million a year will be available to improve working 
conditions over the next five years. The trade unions will start negotiations with 
management over implementing the improvements which will include full 
reimbursement of local travel costs on public transport and regular increases to the 
end-of-year bonus.
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